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When: Saturday, May 5, 2018  
  9:00 am to 3:00 pm 

Where: Hometown Harley-Davidson 
    2300 Elaines Way, Winterville, NC 
 
The 4th Annual Ride for Veterans Warriors hosted by The 
American Legion Shirley Hill Post 94 will be held here at 
Hometown Harley-Davidson May 5th with a rain date of 
May 12th. Registration starts at 9am with kickstands up 
at 11am. Cost is $20 per bike and $5 for passenger, 
includes ride fee, door prize ticket, and meal. 
 
The Auxiliary will also having a craft and bake sale 
fundraiser. 
 
Please come out and support this worthy cause. We will 
need members to help with serving the meal and other 
tasks. Let us support our Legion Riders by helping them 
as they go on this ride. 

4th Annual Ride for Veteran Warriors Upcoming Events 

May 5th: 9:00 am Ride for Veteran 

Warriors at Hometown Harley-Davidson in 

Winterville & Auxiliary Bake and Craft Sale 

May 12th: 12:00 pm Hosting the District 7 

Meeting at Post 94. Meal will be served. 

June 19th: Convention Delegate form 

must be at Department Headquarters 

before this date. 

June 27th – 30th: Department Convention 

at the North Raleigh Hilton 

 

May Member Birthdays

 

Larry A. Cook 

William C. Edmundson 

Ramon A. Moore 

 

*** We have no birthdates available for 

SAL members. Please contact the 

Adjutant with your birthdate. Thank 

you. *** 

If your birthday is not listed please 

contact the Adjutant as we do not 

have it in our records. We would like to 

wish you a happy birthday also. 



 

Notice 

Anyone who would like to enter an article or information for the 

newsletter, please have it submitted to the Adjutant no later than 

the last Friday of the month. Email to vincentdillane@aol.com or 

hand deliver. 

Membership Idea of the Month 
 Consider creating a Post Membership Team to work with your 

recruiting, renewals, and retention. It’s always better to have multiple 

hands and ideas working a project. Call, email, and visit. It takes 

multiple people. 

 

 

Contact Info 

Meetings: 1st Tuesday of the Month at 7:00 pm 

Physical Address: 104 N. Harper St., Snow Hill, NC 28580 

Mailing Address: PO Box 307, Snow Hill, NC 28580 

Website: http://www.legionncpost94.org/ 

Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/americanlegionpost94/ 

 

Student Trooper Date Change 

New Dates for Student Trooper 

*** July 15 – 20, 2018 *** 

Deadline for applicants is June 22, 2018 

Support our Brick Program 

We are still taking orders. See an officer for information or go to 

http://www.legionncpost94.org/brick_program.html 

Post Repair 

As many of you are aware our 

Post building is in need of 

major repairs. Unfortunately 

those repairs require money 

and man power. Too often 

only a select few agree to help 

with fundraisers, cleaning, and 

repair. No matter your skill 

level there is always 

something you can do to help. 

Step up today and speak with 

one of our officers. Let them 

know you want to help. Give 

them ideas to bring in the 

money needed. They will be 

glad for the help. We only 

succeed by working together. 

 

Important Dates in May 

National Military Appreciation Month 

1st Silver Star Service Banner Day 

3rd National Day of Prayer 

8th VE Day 

11th Military Spouse Appreciation Day 

13th Mother’s Day 

13th Children of Fallen Patriots Day 

20th Armed Forces Day 

28th Memorial Day 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:vincentdillane@aol.com
http://www.legionncpost94.org/
https://www.facebook.com/americanlegionpost94/

